
Welcome to Mr. Arden Lee, our new Business Development Manager! 
 
As part of our effort to provide better support to our existing network of 
licensees across Asia, Termguard Asia has recruited Mr. Arden Lee as our 
new Business Development Manager with effective from 1 July 2007.  
 
 

Mr. Lee holds an advance diploma in building 
engineering and has vast experience in building 
construction and development. During his 
previous employment with NLC, our licensee in 
Malaysia, he led the entire Termguard team 
who is responsible for planning and execution 
of installation of Termguard System. 
 
With his skills, knowledge and experience in the 

field, we are confident that Arden will be able to assist and support our 
network of licensees in system design, training and installation of Termguard 
System. 
 


